Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, November 19, 2015, 5:30 p.m. ‒ 7:30 p.m.

PLACE: Indian Harbour Beach City Hall, Commission Chambers, 2055 S. Patrick Drive, Indian Harbour Beach, Florida 32737
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 435632-1.
Project Description: Corridor study for Eau Gallie Beachside (SR 518) from the Eau Gallie Causeway Relief Bridge to State Road (SR) A1A, a distance of approximately 1.4 miles.
The purpose of this Corridor Planning Study is to evaluate feasible improvement strategies to provide a safe and efficient multimodal transportation system within the study area from the Eau Gallie Causeway Bridge to SR A1A, a distance of approximately 1.4 miles. This workshop is being conducted to give interested persons an opportunity to discuss the alternatives that are being considered. The workshop will be Thursday, November 19, 2015 from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. at Indian Harbour Beach City Hall (Commission Chambers), 2055 S. Patrick Drive, Indian Harbour Beach, Florida 32737. The meeting begins as an open house at 5:30 p.m. with a presentation at 6:00 p.m.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ms. Heather Garcia, Project Manager, FDOT District Five, at (386)943-5077 or via email: heather.garcia@dot.state.fl.us
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jennifer Smith, FDOT Title VI Coordinator, by phone: (386)943-5367 or via email: jennifer.smith2@dot.state.fl.us.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Ms. Heather Garcia, Project Manager, FDOT District Five, by mail at 719 S. Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, Florida 32720, by phone: (386)943-5077 or by email: heather.garcia@dot.state.fl.us.
